
We are writing in support of HB2927, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact.  This is one of the 
few ways our national electoral system can be improved to reflect the actual will of those who vote in 
national elections.  Please do all you can to move this bill out of committee to a vote in the whole House 
and then to a vote in the Senate, so that Oregon can join the ranks of other states in the NPVIC.  States 
signing on to this agenda will create their own momentum for positive change.  If that prediction proves 
false, our state has lost nothing, but perhaps has helped further a national conversation toward future 
change. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barry Pelzner and Deborah Pollack 
2407 NE 24th Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97212 
 

 


